
Monika. 

 

Please could you forward this email to the licensing, hopefully it will not be too late for it to be 

admitted, because it does relate to my concern with a perhaps noise issue with the bored out round 

vents on the top of the wall that has been built with just what looks like plasterboard and the bottom 

vents covered in a metal looking product. 

Thanks  

Colin  

 

 

 

 


